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Hi Phillip,

We will have no further input to make on the RTS as our comments were ““As there is no
additional impacts in terms of enlarged footprint, etc, we have no comments.”

Regards,

Alistair.

On Fri, 9 Nov 2018 at 13:43, Philip Nevill <Philip.Nevill@planning.nsw.gov.au> wrote:

Good afternoon,

Thank you for your comment on the proposed Liddell Coal Mine Mod 7 (DA 305-11-
01).

The Department has received a Response to Submissions Report (please see attached).

The Department requests that you review the report and advise if the issues raised in
your submission have been adequately addressed. Further, the Department invites you to
provide any additional comment on or any recommended conditions of approval for the
project

It would be greatly appreciated if any comments and/or recommended conditions of
approval can be provided to the Department by Friday 23 November 2018.

If you have any further questions, please contact me on the details below.

Kind Regards,

Philip Nevill
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This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you
are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this
message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation.
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